

COPYRIGHT 1897 BY JOS LAUBER.

THE HOLY SPIRIT GIVEN. Acts 2: 1-13.

GOLDEN TEXT.

They were all filled with the Holy Ghost.

Acts 2: 4.

WESTMINSTER LESSON CARD.

LESSON II.

[Vol. IV. Part 1, No. 2.]

JAN. 10, 1897.

(Will some one at home teach the child the lesson.)

LESSON HYMN. Jesus keeps his promise,

As he said he would: When I ask, his Spirit Comes to make me good.

Ten days after Jesus went back to heaven, came the feast of Pentecost. Jews from all over the world came to Jerusalem to keep this feast. Jesus' disciples were all together on this day, when suddenly there came a sound from heaven like a great rushing wind. It filled all the house where they were sitting. Over the head of each one of them there appeared a little flame of fire which rested on them. The disciples then were all filled with the Holy Spirit, for whom they had been praying. Then they began to speak in languages different from their own, so that the people from many nations each heard their own language spoken. This was a great miracle, and the people were astonished and said to each other, "What does this mean?" Peter told them that it was the Holy Spirit whom Jesus had sent down from heaven that gave the disciples power to speak all the different languages.

What great feast now occurred at Terusalem?

Who came to this feast?

When the disciples were together, what noise did they hear?

What great sight did they see?

What had happened to the disciples?

What wonderful thing did they then do?

How did the people feel and talk about this? What did Peter say about it?

Lesson Truth-Jesus will give me the Holy Spirit if I ask him

Published quarterly, by the Presbyterian Board of Publication and Sabbath-School Work, Philadelphia, Pa. Price, 12 cents a year, or 3 cents a quarter.

Entered at the Post Office, at Philadelphia, Pa., as second-class matter.